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Dear Resident,

I trust that you’re well

From the 27th - 30th June 2024 we will be holding the Derbyshire Sausage and Cider
Festival. I wish to confirm to you that we will be following all precautions and guidelines as
set out by the Government to ensure that we are fully compliant with the latest COVID-19
measures.

As always the team and I will do everything within our power to reduce any disruption and
ensure the event runs without any issues to the residents. Please be assured that we have
the trusted and excellent traffic management team on-site and the system will be
implemented to the highest standard as before, during and after the event to avoid any
unnecessary traffic building up in the area.

There will be fireworks on Saturday 29th June from 21:50 till 21:55pm. We hope that this
will not cause any inconvenience to your evening.

Our Festival Director Mick Kelly will be fully contactable for the duration of the event.

Email: Mick@whiskeybravo.co.uk
Mobile: 07595 157598

We would like to invite you to join us at this years event. If you would like to join us then
please send an email to info@jamesdeanevents.com with the number of tickets that you
would like (Maximun 4 per household) and we will arrange the tickets to be available to
you.

Please note, that resident tickets are only available for residents living in
Walton-On-Trent or on the Catton Estate.

Once again, thank you for your continued support, understanding and co-operation over the
years and we look forward to seeing you at our festival in June.

Warmest Regards,

James Dean
CEO


